Chaplain Report

Greetings Brothers, 
        I have been honored to serve as your Chaplain this past year!  I feel as though we have made a lot of progress as a Conclave understanding more of the history and importance of our Ritual and educating our new Brothers about it.  I enjoyed working with the new Rituals Committee and attempting to pave the way for this committee to grow.  Also, presenting a seminar at Summer Conclave and developing a game for Brothers to to actively learn about the Ritual was entertaining and educational for all.  I was happy so many Brothers continued spreading the knowledge by bringing it back to their chapters, both within the Gulf Coast Province and to others as well! I look forward to seeing you all at Winter Conclave! 

PTBYB, 
Kathryn Litten 
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